
Southwest Gas Corporation Announces Retirement Of Laura Lopez Hobbs, Senior Vice
President/Human Resources And Administration

January 10, 2015

LAS VEGAS, Jan. 9, 2015 /PRNewswire/ -- Jeffrey W. Shaw, Chief Executive Officer of Southwest Gas Corporation (NYSE: SWX) ("Company"),
would like to announce and congratulate Laura Lopez Hobbs, Sr. Vice President / Human Resources and Administration, on her retirement from the
Company. We would like to thank Ms. Lopez Hobbs for her 30 years of service to the Company as well as her many invaluable contributions to the Las
Vegas community.
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To view the original version on PR Newswire, visit:http://www.prnewswire.com/news-releases/southwest-gas-corporation-announces-retirement-
of-laura-lopez-hobbs-senior-vice-presidenthuman-resources-and-administration-300018687.html
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